
 
 

The UVI-Honors Program 

Announcement 

June 3, 2016 

Good Afternoon, 

This is to announce that Dean Emily Allen-Williams, Dean of the College of 

Liberal Arts and Social Sciences, will serve as the Director of the Honors 

Program.  Dr. Williams has taught in Honors programs at Morehouse College, 

Paine College, and SCAD-Atlanta and also served as lead of the Honors Program 

and Assessment at Paine College.  She will work with faculty and other Deans to 

implement and enhance the UVI Honors Program. 

Sincerely, 

Camille A. McKayle, Ph.D. 

Provost and Vice President of Academic Affairs 

 


